DRrRAFTER’'S NOTE LRB-1419/2dn
FROM THE ARG:jld:rs
LEGISLATIVE REFERENCE BUREAU

February 1, 2007

ATTN: Matt Pagel

Please review the attached draft carefully to ensure that it is consistent with your
intent.

I am uncertain what the intent is with regard to the change related to brewers’
representatives. Is the attached draft okay? | have reconfigured created s. 125.33 (12)
in the attached draft to make it a little easier to read. Is this change okay? Also, would
it be okay to call the “individuals representing a brewer” brewers’ agents instead?

I have assumed your intent was to limit taste sampling hours for both retailers and
brewers. If not, please let me know.

Please let me know if you would like any changes made to the attached draft or if you
have any questions.

Aaron R. Gary

Legislative Attorney

Phone: (608) 261-6926

E-mail: aaron.gary@legis.wisconsin.gov



